Benitas Custom Homes

Memorandum

To: Ellen Soward, City of Mesquite Planning
From: Benita Beltran
RE PLO522-0124

Dear Ms. Soward:

Regarding the above-mentioned Plat Application, | would like to request that in
lieu of dedicating for parkland, | would like to pay the fee. Please review this

request and let me know how much the fee is.

Thank you,

Benita Beltran

Benita Beltran

1409 ORIOLE STREET, MESQUITE, TEXAS 75149
T 972-965-4813



